Your Missionary To The Himalayan Kingdom

Dear Pastor and Church Members. September 2019

Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.
I give praise and thank the almighty God for giving me the privilege to send you another report. God is
blessing, leading and using us in His kingdom extension ministry to teach, preach and reach the lost

here in the Himalayan regions.
This has been all possible by His grace and through your prayers, and supporting us with your faithful
giving. I want to personally thank all of you.

1. Nagaland Baptist College
New academic session for the year 2019 - 2020 begins on 15th]uly 2019 with 115 students

2. Arunachal Pradesh.

Recently we visited Wancho Baptist Church in Deomale along with our mission team. And we have been
greatly blessed to see the spiritual growth of the church, in their commitment and dedication in serving

God.

We have appointed missionary Chemkai and his family to be full time missionary in Deomale area,
because in those areas some tribes are still Hindu, and Buddhist. And we want to reach those unreached

areas too.

These days many people are sick and going through difficult situations because of heavy rain, floods,
landslides, roads and bridges have been washed away. Please continue to remember us in your prayers for
our health and needs. We continue always counting on your prayers. Thank you again and may God bless
you abundantly Amen.

His Servant
Vito Aomi
Church Planting--Christian Education
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